
From: Deets <djust30287@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 1:46 PM 
To: Comprehensive Residential Code Review Committee <CRCRC@rollingwoodtx.gov> 
Subject: Spreadsheet of Resident Emails--Table One 
 

In reviewing the referenced spreadsheet, I noticed that I was listed as a "maybe" 
regarding potentially 
changing the 35 foot height limitation on homes. 
 
I firmly support the current 35 foot height limitation and do not want to see it changed. 
 
Please modify the comment next to my name to reflect my support of the current height 
limit . 
 
I appreciate the time and effort of the committee. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Deets Justice 
 


